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Upcoming Events

3/13     Daylight Savings
             -Spring Forward

3/14     Parent/Teacher 
             Conf. 3:15-4:30 p.m.

3/15     Parent/Teacher
             Conf. 3:15-4:30 p.m.

3/16     Greenhouse Club

3/17     School Board Meeting
             @ 6:30 p.m.

3/18    No School

Stay current by checking the 
event calendar on our website.

Student Absences
If your child will be absent, 
we ask that you contact the 
school office before 8 a.m.  
Please contact the school 
office rather than 
classroom teachers when 
your child is absent to assist 
us with accurate 
attendance reporting.  Our 
standard protocol is if we 
do not hear from you, we 
will be calling to make sure 
we both know the location 
of your child for the day.  

Parent Reminders
● Field Trip Registration 

Form is due by March 
17th.  

March 13th @ 2:00 a.m.

Fifth and Sixth Grade Scholar Bowl:
Begins Wednesday, March 16th and continues 

March 17th & 22nd after school in the 
cafeteria. 

Seventh and Eighth Grade Scholar Bowl:
Begins Wednesday, March 23rd and continues 

March 24th & 31st after school in the 
cafeteria.

REMINDER:  Students wishing 
to jump for bucks need to have 
their Raffle Tickets turned in to 
the office by 3 p.m. on Friday, 
March 25th.

 

Meet the Candidate Night
Tuesday, March 22

7-8 p.m.
Spring Bluff Gymnasium

Parent and Teacher Conferences
Monday, March 14 

and 
Tuesday, March 15

4:30-7:30 p.m.
Mark Your 

Calendars!!
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K-4 grades are continuing discussions 
about friendship by focusing on differences in 
culture and traditions. 

5th, 7th & 8th grades are wrapping up 
career presentations and will be presenting 
next week before moving on to our next 
topic. 

6th grade worked on flexible thinking and 

learning to be adaptable to change.

Reminder: MAP Testing is coming up at 
the end of April. Grades 3-8 will 
participate in some fun test taking 
strategy activities in the weeks before 
testing.

Counselor’s 
Corner Mrs. Dugger - School Counselor

cdugger@springbluffpirates.com

SPORTING EVENTS

SPORTs NEWS

We are continuing to 
collect soda tabs for 
the Ronald 
McDonald House.  
Students can drop 
off what they have 
collected to 
Mrs. Dugger.  

How to Stay Informed

➔ Weekly district newsletters will be 
emailed each Friday

➔ Spring Bluff Facebook 
@springbluffpirates

➔ District Website, 
www.springbluffpirates.com

➔ Parent Link-check student grades 
& attendance.  Contact Natalie 
Head 
nhead@springbluffpirates.com for 
login information.

➔ Classroom Newsletters
➔ School Messenger  Call Back 

#844-875-4925
➔ Chalkable Café-lunch bills 

emailed weekly

We need your help!!
To help with the increasing end of the school day 
confusion.  Parents, please send any change of routine 
notes with your child at the beginning of the day to 
verify what your child will be doing at the end of the 
school day.  Parents should call the school office before 
2:00 p.m. if there is a daily change.  Calling after this 
time will increase the chance that your child may not be 
notified due to the hectic schedule at the end of the 
school day.  Your help in this matter would be greatly 
appreciated.  

The Office Staff

DARE Kids for Vets
There has been a continuation for 
the 5th Grade class to collect 
toiletry and food items for the 
Veterans who have served our 
country and cannot afford them.  
The date has been extended to 
Tuesday, March 15th.  

Needed items:
● Canned food
● Toothbrushes
● Toothpaste
● Nail clippers
● Q-tips
● Razors
● Deodorant
● Feminine
    Products

● Combs
● Shaving cream
● Toilet Paper
● Stocking
   Caps/Gloves
● Socks
● Kleenex
● Shampoos

All items must be new and 
unopened.

the
Scenic Regional Library

NEWSLETTER

Click on the above link to see all of 
the fun exciting things going on at 
the Sullivan Library this month!

March 2022 Newsletter

WEBSITE:
https://www.springbluffpirates.com

mailto:nhead@springbluffpirates.com
https://trk.scenicregional.org/z.z?l=aHR0cHM6Ly9zY2VuaWNyZWdpb25hbC5vcmcvd3AtY29udGVudC91cGxvYWRzL01hcmNoXzIwMjJfLU5ld3NsZXR0ZXItZmluYWwucGRm&j=347881106&e=15306&p=1&t=h&BAECAE4DC83C45818C69827ED15E3FFB&h=c41476e2373bc0e86e54b011b31469c2
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6th Grade STEM class 
building free standing 

paper towers for a design challenge!

Kids Heart Challenge Class Winners
1st Place -   2nd Grade w/ $1,803.00
2nd Place -  Kindergarten w/ $1,532.00
3rd Place -  First Grade (Mrs. Bullock’s) 
                   w/ $785.00
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SPRING BLUFF EDUCATIONAL FOUNDATION

The annual Spring Bluff Educational Foundation Dinner, Auction, and Dance will 

be held March 26th at the Sullivan Eagles Hall.  This year’s theme will be “NEW 

YORK, NEW YORK”.  Please join us for a night of fun while supporting our school.

 Dinner Auction Tickets are  $50 each until Thursday, March 17th (tickets 

purchased after the 17th will be $60 each) and can be purchased through the 

office now through March 25th.  Please make checks payable to the 

Spring Bluff Educational Foundation. 

In order to reserve a table (must be 8-10 people), all tickets must be paid in full 

at the same time.

CLASS BASKET THEMES

Kindergarten— Vacation / Travel

1st Grade— S’Mores / Fire Pit

2nd Grade— Ask Alexa

3rd Grade— Golf

4th Grade— Chef Essentials

5th Grade— Coffee

Middle School— Baking Basket

The Educational Foundation will be raffling a Blackstone 36” 

Griddle with hardcover and foldable shelves.  Students who sell 

$50 worth of raffle tickets will jump for bucks after the event is held.  

Raffle tickets will be sent home with students today.  If you need 

more raffle tickets, ask your child’s teacher or stop by the school 

office.
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